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#Dear Mr. Ahearne: 04 '

DOCKET 50-289sP I C4

TMI - UNIT 1

On behalf of our 1,000 members and in the interest of

common sense, we ask that Unit 1 at Three Mile Island be granted

pemission to restart.

This unit was not damaged, has operated satisfactorily,

has had no reason to remain shut down.

It is unthinkable that we should continue to bport oil

or to pollute the landscape with coal because the Commission has

not yet permitted this unit to start up.

Very truly ycurs,

.

-- R. M. Campbell 3President
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for constructive energy action


